
 

Attention Providers 
Change of Claims Address Notification 

 
 
Effective 04/01/2025, all claims, regardless of date of service, for Central Valley PACE participants will be processed 
by innermark TPA. Starting 04/01/2025, please submit claims directly to innermark TPA in one of the following 
ways: 

Electronic Claims  
Professional, Institutional, Dental  

EDI Payer ID: 98481 

Paper Claims 
Professional, Institutional, Dental 

Central Valley PACE 
C/O innermark TPA 

PO Box 21002 
Eagan, MN 55121 

Invoices 
Providers approved to bill on invoices will not mail invoices to the address above. Invoices will be uploaded to the 

innermark TPA provider portal using a standard Excel template provided by innermark TPA.  

Any claims submitted to Peak TPA starting 04/01/2025 will be denied. 
W9 is required prior to payment. 

You can contact Innermark TPA at (618) 619-2184. 
Provider portal/direct deposit requests 

 
Innermark TPA offers a provider portal, allowing providers to view claim status, download EOPs, and more. 

Electronic payment is also available via direct deposit (ACH). 
To register for innermark’s Provider Portal, or to request electronic payment, please email 

provideraccess@innermark.com and reference Central Valley PACE and your provider name, tax ID and NPI in your 
request. 

 

Golden Valley Health Centers will be sending an amendment to the agreement for your review and 
execution that will include the TPA change, along with compliance with SB 923 by DHCS on gender 

affirming care training, and notification of any assignment or subcontracting of services. However, to 
avoid any delays in payment for services provided, please submit all claims to Innermark TPA and the 

required w9 form on and after April 1, 2025 
 

mailto:provideraccess@innermark.com


 
 

To continue providing services to Central Valley PACE participants, Golden Valley Health Centers 
requires a signed attestation upon completion of SB 923’s gender affirming care training. If you choose 

not to complete the required gender affirming care training, Golden Valley Health Centers requires 
written declination. The attestation or declination should be emailed to Central Valley PACE Compliance 

Officer Barbara Morgan at bmorgan@cvpace.org. 

 
 


